Chris O'Brien
\

From: Christine Sweetland <averysauntie89@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 5:19 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Oppose H6256

Dear House Finance Committee,

[ strongly oppose H6256.

For years, my family and | have chosen to boat in Narragansett Bay due to the tax benefits Rhode Island offers boaters.
If taxes are reinstated on boats, we will not be returning and instead choose a marina on Cape Cod supporting the local
businesses of Massachusetts.

Please vote NO on H6256,
Sincerely,

Christine Sweetland
Narragansett Bay

22



